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December 15, 2023 – The Cameron County Regional Mobility Authority (CCRMA) is 
proud to announce that they have received the Certificate of Achievement for 
Excellence in Financial reporting for its annual comprehensive financial reporting for 
the fiscal year ended September 30, 2022.  On December 7, 2023, the Government 
Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) informed 
Chairman Frank Parker, Jr. of the CCRMA’ s achievement.  
 
Director, Technical Services of the Government Finance Officers Association Michele 
Mark Levine stated, “The Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of recognition 
in governmental accounting and financial reporting, and its attainment represents a 
significant accomplishment by a government and its management.”  
 
“This achievement was made possible by the hard work and dedication of the CCRMA 
Executive Director, Pete Sepulveda, Jr., Chief Financial Officer, Victor J. Barron and 
CCRMA staff. The CCRMA always strives to demonstrate fiscal responsibility and 
transparency.  This accomplishment is a proud moment for our organization. We will 
continue to work in the spirit of full disclosure with our community and partners,” 
said Chairman Frank Parker, Jr.  
 
 
 
For more information, visit www.ccrma.org   
 

http://www.ccrma.org/

